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Copy for Sir Arthur Currie.

July 12, 1933.

Dr. J »F.Snell, 
Acting Dean.
Dear Dr. Snell:

Beferrlng to ray previous letter to 
Professor Maw, a copy of which was forwarded to you,
I wish to ««1,1 your" attention to the fact that young 
birds arc still being maintained on the range at the 
Poultry Plant* We have autopaied a number of these 
birds and Dr. Cameron has informed me that seme have 
been brought into the Parasite Institute suffering from 
black head.

To-date I have not had any confirmation of 
the verbal request made by Sir Arthur concerning my 
authority in this matter. I am sending you this memo 
in order that you may be kept acquainted with the 
situation, and also that I may be relieves oi any 
responsibility in this matter.

Tours very truly,

B.L. Conklin,
Professor of Animal Pathology*
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